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Dear Forest Green Families, 
 
From our Counselor: Kids and Tech 
Growing up in a digital world and navigating social media is something that most parents will 
need to address at some point in time with their children and teens. There are many things to 
consider and every family's rules and expectations for technology use will differ. As parents, it is 
our job to help our kids establish safe & healthy habits for tech use. Below are some resources 
you may find helpful when deciding what tech will look like in your home. 
 
Check out these helpful tips for parents. 
 
Book Suggestion: The Tech Solution. In this book Dr. Shimi Kang guides parents through the 
process of creating their own family plan for tech use and provides practical suggestions on how 
to help children grow up in a digital world. 
 
January edition of PSD’s Stronger Together Newsletter 

Lost and Found: Is Your Closet Missing Something? 
Our Lost and Found is brimming with treasures! From ski pants, ski jackets, hoodies and other 
items, toques, and more, it’s a cozy collection of forgotten favorites just waiting to be reunited 
with their owners.  

If your child is coming home lighter than they left in the morning, stop by to see if their missing 
gear has joined our collection.  

Family Literacy Day – January 27 
Join us on January 27 as we celebrate Family Literacy Day at Forest Green School! This special 
day highlights the joy of reading and the importance of family literacy. To make the day extra 

Monday 
January 27 

Tuesday 
January 28 

Wednesday 
January 29 

Thursday 
January 30 

Friday 
January 31 

Family Literacy Day: 
Dress up like a book 

character! 
 

Coding club 
 

Family Connection 
afternoon @ 2:15 

 

Basketball (Gr 5-6) 
@ lunch recess in 

the gym 
 
 

Winter Camp: Gr 6 
 

Choir (Gr 3-6) @ 
Lunch recess 

 
 

Winter Camp: Gr 6 
 

Handbells (4-6) @ 
Lunch recess 

 
Hot Lunch (if 

ordered) 
 

Report Cards are 
live @ 4:00 pm 

 

PD Day, No school 
for students 

 
 

 

https://www.healthychildren.org/English/family-life/Media/Pages/Tips-for-Parents-Digital-Age.aspx
https://www.drshimikang.com/books/the-tech-solution
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1yo2Kh9bLg3M5u8LEfM8qNdmXZbcU6hN-/view?usp=drive_link


fun, we’re inviting students and staff to dress as their favorite book character—we can’t wait to 
see everyone’s creative costumes! 

At 2:15 p.m., parents are invited to come into the school for a cozy reading session. Bring a 
blanket or pillow, find a comfortable spot, and enjoy reading with your child - and maybe one of 
their friends. It’s a wonderful way to spend time together and share the love of books. 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

Report Cards Go Live January 30 @ 4:00 PM! 
Mark your calendars! Starting January 30 at 4:00 PM, report cards will be available for viewing 
through your Parent Portal in PowerSchool. 

Logging into the Parent Portal is an essential step in staying connected with your child’s 
academic progress. It’s a great opportunity to celebrate their successes and identify areas 
where they might need additional support. 

If you haven’t set up your Parent Portal yet or need assistance logging in, please contact the 
school office—we’re here to help! 

Parent Handbook  
Please click here to view our Parent Handbook for the 2024/2025 School Year. 
 
We encourage you to follow us on social media as we celebrate our amazing school community.  
You can find us on Facebook and Instagram.  
 
We are looking forward to caring, sharing, and learning together! As always, please do not 
hesitate to contact us at the school with any questions or concerns that you may have at either 
780-963-7366 or forestgreen@psd.ca. 
 
Sincerely, 

Leah and Miranda 

(Principal and Assistant Principal) 
 
 
 
 

https://forestgreen.psd.ca/download/361874
https://www.facebook.com/fgdragonspsd70
https://www.instagram.com/fgdragons/
mailto:forestgreen@psd.ca

